One year from this month (February 2016), we will be convening the Fourth Unity Women’s Consultation in Paramaribo, Suriname.  The Caribbean area was chosen because the other Consultations were held in the America, Europe, and Africa Regions of the Unity.  Suriname was chosen because of its historical significance and the ease of meeting in a Moravian-owned hotel (Krasnapolsky)  and the convenient church facilities nearby.
The theme of the Consultation, “Am I My Sister’s Keeper?”, was chosen because of the implications of caring for one another as we move forward with the work of the Unity Women’s Desk. We will be discussing how we are responsible for the well-being of our sisters around the world.

Our Bible studies, speakers, and discussions will focus on the six Focus Areas of concern discerned from the past three Consultations:  Education, Violence against Women, Overcoming Poverty and Unemployment, Health Issues of Women, Parenting Children for a More Just World, and Women in Ministry.  As we learn more about each of these issues prior to the Consultation, we will be prepared for the discussion of strategies and implementation when we return to our home countries.  We will also be preparing resolutions to present to Unity Synod of 2016 to help us move forward in these Areas.
Each Province will be entitled to two delegates and each Mission Province and Mission Area will be entitled to one delegate to the Consultation.  Because the Krasnapolsky Hotel is a large facility, there will be adequate room for any observers who wish to attend.
We encourage Moravian women from around the world to attend this important Consultation where we will learn more about one another and the problems our women face around the world.  As those who attend return to their homes, they will be equipped to address these problems and to work toward justice for all women.  When there is justice for women, there will be justice for all people.
Please give the Consultation your prayerful consideration.  If you would like to participate in the Prayer Chain for the Consultation, please contact your Provincial Coordinator or the UWD (Unitywomen2011@gmail.com).  To register for the Consultation, please fill in the registration form (available on the 2016 Consultation Documents page) and send to the Unitywomen2011@gmail.com.
Thank you for your support for the Unity Women’s Desk and for the Fourth Unity Women’s Consultation.

